
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0247
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 9:10:17 AM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 8:42 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2023-01-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0247

-- Name --
Andrew Schulz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Kindly ensure that the pedestrian walkway from Eglinton to Lord Roberts is kept open and free of major
obstructions during construction.

Could Toronto Hydro also bury some power lines at the same time as part of this project? They are currently
overhead making them unsightly and risking damage during ice and wind storms.

Should the long run general conversion to electricity from natural gas be considered as part of this project? That
may mean that less gas and more electrical capacity is required for this area.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



